
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Herriman City Safety Enforcement Area 
Public Notice 

 
The Herriman City Safety Enforcement Area hereby gives notice of a Public Hearing 
scheduled for December 11, 2024, at 7:00 p.m. or as soon as possible thereafter in 
the City Hall Council Chambers, 5355 West Herriman Main Street, Herriman, UT.  
The Herriman City Safety Enforcement Area Board will accept comments on the 
consideration of a resolution to adopt budget amendments for the fiscal year 2025. 
Interested persons are invited to attend the meeting. /s/ Jackie Nostrom, City 
Recorder 
 


